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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

06 MAY 07 MAY 08 MAY 09 MAY 10 MAY 

SEND Parent Meetings  SEND Parent meetings SEND Parent Meetings SEND Parent Meetings 

Bank Holiday 
 

School closed 
to staff and 

pupils 

  

Reception Classes 
REInspired visit to  

St Barnabas Church 
(within school hours)  

Year 5 Netball  
Tournament  

Rivermead School 
(within school hours)  

Donations to be sent in 
for Summer Fair—Soft 

Toys, Books and 
Games  

Donations to be sent in 
for Summer Fair—Soft 

Toys, Books and 
Games  

Donations to be sent in for 
Summer Fair—Soft Toys, 

Books and Games  
required.  

Donations to be sent in 
for Summer Fair—Soft 

Toys, Books and Games  
required.  

    

 WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK 

 KEY: WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR GROUP SPECIFIC OTHER 

+ONLINE SCHOOL CALENDAR AND EXTRA CURRICULAR TIMETABLE 

REC—Crystal 96.67% Y4—Amethyst 95.00% 

REC—Pearl 95.67% Y4—Jasper 96.67% 

Y1—Amber 96.00% Y5—Emerald 95.33% 

Y1—Jade 98.00% Y5—Onyx XX% 

Y2—Opal  97.67% Y5—Sapphire 99.35% 

Y2—Topaz 96.00% Y6—Obsidian XX% 

Y3—Diamond 98.00% Y6—Ruby 96.67% 

Y3—Garnet 97.00% Y6—Tiger’s Eye 95.33% 

OVERALL TOTAL: 96.77% 

 SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

http://WWW.WHITEKNIGHTS.WOKINGHAM.SCH.UK
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/whiteknights-calendar/


  DATES FOR THE DIARY  

Monday, 6th May 
Bank Holiday—school closed to  
pupils 

Tuesday, 7th —Friday, 10th 
May 

Donations to be sent in for Summer 
Fair—Soft Toys, Books and Games  
required.  

Thursday, 9th May 
Crystal and Pearl Classes visit to St  
Barnabas Church for ‘RE Inspired’  
session.  

Monday, 13th May Year 6 SATS week.  

Wednesday, 22nd May Year 3 SPLAT 

Thursday, 23rd May Sports Day and Summer Fair 

Friday, 24th May 
Nursery Assembly—Two sessions: 
10:45am and 2:30pm in the school hall 

Friday, 24th May 
Reception SPLAT 14:00 starting in the 
school hall 

Tuesday, 4th June 
School Tour for new nursery parents 
10:00am 

Tuesday, 4th June 
Tigers Eye class visit to Lower Earley 
Library 

Friday, 7th June 
Ruby Class visit to Lower Earley  
Library 

Tuesday, 11th June 
Parent meetings of new reception  
children.  In the school hall 
10:00-11:00 

Wednesday, 12th June 
Parent meetings of new nursery  
children. In the school hall 
10:00-11:00 

Thursday, 13th June Year 4 Amethyst Class Library visit 

Friday, 14th June Year 4 Jasper Class Library visit 

Tuesday, 18th June Bags 2 School Collection 

Wednesday, 19th June 
Reception trip to Wellington  
Country Park (within school hours) 

Monday, 24th June 
New Reception children SPLAT  
Session 1 (come to one or the other) 
13:30-14:30 

Wednesday, 26th June 
New Reception children SPLAT  
Session 2 (come to one or the other)  
13:30-14:30 

Thursday, 27th June 
New Nursery children SPLAT 
13:30-14:30 

Tuesday, 2nd July Year 4 SPLAT 

Tuesday, 2nd July 
New parent 1:1 meetings of children 
joining Pearl Class 08:00-16:00 

Wednesday, 3rd July 
New parent 1:1 meetings of children 
joining Crystal Class 08:00-16:00 

Thursday, 4th July 
New parents of children joining Little 
Gems 1:1 meetings 
08:00-16:00 

Monday, 8th July 
New parents of children joining Little 
Gems 1:1 Meetings 
AM only  

 WHOLE-SCHOOL NOTICES 

 
 NON PRESCRIBED MEDICATION IN SCHOOL:   
  For emergencies only situations , the school office may  
  now administer non-prescription medication provided  
  that verbal consent (this includes Arbor consents) has  
  been obtained in advance.     
  The medications we hold in school are:  

   

  Calpol Infant 2+ month 
  Calpol SixPlus 6+ years 
  Nurofen for Children 3 months—12 years 
  Piriton 1+ years 
  Nivea Kids Sensitive 50+  Sun Cream.  

 FREE SCHOOL MEALS: Did you know  
  registering for free school meals helps 
  get extra funds for school? 
 
  This helps to provide extra tuition,  
  additional teaching staff or after school activities. This  
  additional money is available from central government for 
  every child, when their parents have registered for free  
  school meals. And nationally more than 10 per cent who 
  are eligible, don’t claim.  
 
  To qualify, your child must be in school and you must be 
  receiving one of the following benefits: 

 
 Income support 
 Income based Job Seekers Allowance 
 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 
 NASS support 
 Guarantee element of State Pension 
 Child Tax Credit, provided you’re not also entitled to—- 

Working Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of  no 
more than £16,190 

 Working Tax Credit for the four weeks after  
  employment ends 
 Universal Credit, provided you have an annual net earned 

income of no more than £7,400 
 

  If this applies to you but your child isn’t registered for free 
  school meals, complete a form and return it to your child’s 
  school.  

  Download the form and apply for Free School Meals  on 
  Wokingham Borough Council’s website.  

Summer Term 
 CLASS PHOTOS:  On May 21st 

external professional  
  photographers (Tempest) will  
  be at school and taking our   
  annual class photos.  If you   
  wish to withdraw your child  
  from this year’s class photo,  
  please contact the school   
  office by May 14th to lodge   
  your request.  Mrs Reynolds  
  may wish to discuss this request with you.  Please note  
  that it is not compulsory for pupils to be included in  
  photos, nor is there any obligation on parents to purchase 
  the resulting photographs.   
 
  Further information can be  found in our Child Protection 
  and Safeguarding policy  which is available on the school’s 
  website.   

https://www.gov.uk/income-support/overview
https://www.gov.uk/jobseekers-allowance/overview
https://www.gov.uk/employment-support-allowance/overview
https://www.gov.uk/asylum-support
https://www.gov.uk/new-state-pension/eligibility
https://www.gov.uk/child-tax-credit/overview
https://www.gov.uk/working-tax-credit/overview
https://www.gov.uk/universal-credit
https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-information-and-services/free-school-meals-and-extra-funding-your-childs-education?utm_source=ap_fsm_schools_24&utm_medium=ap_fsm_schools_24_schoolnewsletters&utm_campaign=ap_fsm_schools_24_schoolnewsl




W/C 
 6th May 

Monday   6th May —Friday 10th May 

Remember—Meat Free Monday! 

 WHOLE-SCHOOL NOTICES cont. 

 

Please note the last day of ordering is  

26th July 2024 
for delivery before the start of term in  

September.  
 

ONLINE ORDERING: www.brigade.uk.com then select 
the PARENTS CLICK TO ORDER HERE link  

PARENT ENQUIRIES EMAIL: sales@brigade.uk.com or 
click HERE www.brigade.uk.com/contact-us/  

 

 

 

Bank Holiday  
School closed 
to pupils and 

staff 

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Supporting-document-for-newsletters/Whiteknights-Primary-Menu-Flyer-Feb-2024-V2.pdf?vid=3


CLICK HERE 

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Supporting-document-for-newsletters/May-2024/March-2024-Primary-School-Parents-Newsletter.pdf?vid=3//wps.local/folders%20staff/jjensen/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Supporting-document-for-newsletters/May-2024/March-2024-Primary-School-Parents-Newsletter.pdf?vid=3


 GROUP-SPECIFIC NOTICES 

NURSERY : Notices and Reminders 
 
 No notices this week.   

RECEPTION : Notices and Reminders 
 Knowledge Organiser  

YEAR 5 and YEAR 6 : Notices and Reminders 

YEAR 1 and YEAR 2 : Notices and Reminders 

YEAR 3 and YEAR 4 : Notices and Reminders 

 Year 1 Maths Homework Schedule: 

 
 YEAR 6 SATS: The 2024 SATs will take place on the week starting Monday 13th May. Please be reminded attendance is a  
  priority this week.  
 
 SATS BREAKFAST: For the week of SATS, we will host breakfast for the Year 6 children!  
   
  We will welcome them from 07:45 and provide them with breakfast. It is optional, but  
  encouraged.  
 
  If they would like to join, they just need to bring a plastic bowl, cup and spoon. Please let the school office      
  know if there are any special dietary requirements. 
 

 
  

 No notices this week.  

 Year 2 Maths Homework Schedule  

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Supporting-document-for-newsletters/May-2024/Dinosaurs-KO.pdf?vid=3


COMPOSER OF THE WEEK 

PSHE                    CONNECT   

USEFUL LINKS 
SCHOOL FORMS SCHOOL MEALS TERM DATES 

   Shining a spotlight on school life and pupil achievement 

 CELEBRATING WHITEKNIGHTS 

This half term we are  
working on challenging  
ourselves.  

MINECRAFT BUILDER OF THE WEEK 

 
The winner of this week's quick build  

competition was Lily for her realistic build of 
an octopus in the continuing theme of the 

Deep blue sea. 
 

Well done Lily!  
 

 

Read about our ‘Composer of the Week’, Hans Zimmer.  
 

Our composer this week is the famous score creator, Hans Zimmer. 
Hans Zimmer has created the score for many films including The Lion 
King. This week our piece is space themed and uses a blend of classical 
and contemporary styles to create an impression of outer space.  

 

LEARNER SHOWCASE : SCHOOL LIFE  AND LEARNING  ACHIEVMENTS 

 
"Keep challenging yourself 
to think better, do better, 

and be better.”  

 

 YEAR 5 HOME LEARNING PROJECT: GROWING CRYSTALS— Year 5 took on some interesting projects over the Easter Break, 

read the full article.  

 AN INSPIRATIONAL VISIT TO LEIGHTON PARK SCHOOL: YEAR 5 MEET BESTSELLING AUTHOR STEVE COLE— what an               

opportunity to meet this bestselling author, read about the Year 5’s excursion to Leighton Park School  

 UNDERSTANDING THE HUMAN CIRCULATORY SYSTEM: A YEAR 6 SCIENCE JOURNEY— Year 6 is uncovering fascinating insights 

into the remarkable systems within the human body. Read on to learn more about their discoveries and adventures.  

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/key-information/important-school-forms/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/key-information/term-dates/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Supporting-document-for-newsletters/May-2024/Composer-of-the-week.pdf?vid=3
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/news-bulletin/year-5-home-learning-project-growing-crystals/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/news-bulletin/an-inspirational-visit-to-leighton-park-school-year-5-meet-bestselling-author-steve-cole/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/news-bulletin/understanding-the-human-circulatory-system-a-year-6-science-journey/


 

WHITEKNIGHTS PARENT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION  

NOTICE BOARD 

The WPCA are gearing up for our annual 
Sports day Summer Fair!  

We  want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for the generous support and donations        
received today, which will contribute  significantly to ensuring a day filled with fun and 
prizes at our upcoming fair and sports day. As anticipation builds, we're thrilled to          
announce the return of beloved classics and perennial favourites such as the lucky dip, 
adopt a teddy, lucky lolly, tombola, gold panning, and soak the teacher, alongside many 
more exciting stalls. 

 

Let's not forget our eagerly anticipated annual raffle, boasting fantastic prizes. This year, 
we're  hoping to introduce a friendly competition between classes, with a special treat 
awaiting the class that achieves the highest raffle ticket sales (further details to follow). 

 

As we gear up for this spectacular event, we kindly request additional parent volunteers 
to assist with setting up the marquee beforehand and aiding in the breakdown afterward. 
Moreover, we're seeking volunteers to lend a hand on the day itself – whether for specific 
time slots or the duration of the event. We're all set for a day of family fun and                
entertainment. 

 

Stay tuned to the newsletter for our annual information booklet, providing all the finer 
details of the day, including further insights into the raffle and ticket sales. 

 

Let's make this year's Sports Day and Summer Fair the best one yet!  

ARE YOU READY? 

NOTICE! We would like to announce that 
we will be accepting additional  

donations for the Summer Fair, with a  
particular emphasis on soft toys, books and 

board games for some of our stalls. 
 

Soft toys, are especially a highlight at our 
'Adopt a Teddy' stall every year—adding to 

the excitement of the event. 

 

Kindly note that donations can be brought in 
throughout next week. 

 

Thank you in advance for your contributions!  


